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Certificate 

Qualifications 
In 2020, we had a number of students studying at Central 

Regional TAFE and Vocational Training Services, from both Year 
10 and Year 11.  Whilst some student’s studies continue next 

year, the following students successfully completed a full 
qualification: 

Certificate I in Leadership 
Nathaniel Franklin 

Lily Mitchell 
Kira O’Dene 

Shalya O’Loughlin 
Abby Shiozaki 
Alana Storey 

Bethany Wallingford 
Zekiah Zlatic-Hicks 

 
Certificate II in Leadership 

Xavier Cotterill 
Heathan Harris 

Blade McKie 
 

Certificate II in Horse Care 
Cacha Westwood 

 
Certificate II in Conservation 

and Land Management 
Alex Gilbertson 

 
Certificate I in Automotive 

Vocational Preparation 
Braidyn Callow 

Jacy Jones 
Riley Carnell 
Tony Taylor 

Taylor Van Eade 
 

 
 

Certificate II in Automotive 
Servicing Technology 

Kealan Nightingale 
 

Certificate III in Business 
Whitney Giudici 

 
Certificate II in Engineering 

Pathways 
Ahryn Curtin 
Ashleigh Grill 
Luke Newman 
Declan Noble 
Mr’x Strowse 

 
Certificate II in Aquaculture 

Kianne Pearce 
 

Certificate II in Fishing 
Operations 

Kalan Nitschke 
 

Certificate II in Hospitality 
Kurt Edwards 
Waii Khokaeo 

 
Certificate II in Kitchen 

Operations 
Cody Piggott 
Jade Taylor 
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Our brilliant Year 10 students undertook a week’s work experience in 
Week 7 and, once again, we received some amazing feedback from 

the workplaces.  Well done to those Year 10 students who 
participated in this opportunity and successfully completed the week.   

Clockwise: 

Bohdi Sindelar - Qube Bulk 

Shayla O’Loughlin - Sweetly Simple 

Shareef Mohammad - Elite Electrical x 2 

Sophie Wakka - Hair Zoo 

Abby Shiozaki - Mt Tarcoola PS 

Liana Conti - Ready Set Grow BP 

Aimee Allan - Dome 

Charlotte McAiliffe - Blooms Pharmacy 

Arwen Liddle - Sanford Vet 



This is our final Newsletter for 2020 and we would like 

to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and Happy New Year.  

It has been a challenging yet amazing year 

for many of our students with so many achievements 

and successes.  We look forward to returning in 2021 

and all that a new year can bring. 

 Safe and happy holidays to all. 

Deb and Nat from Careers Central @ Champion 

Jorja Smith-More  and Sky Moustafa at 
Central Regional TAFE Taster  

 in Automotive and Engineering 
For Year 10 students 

Year 10 
Aboriginal School-based 

Training Program 
Certificate I in Leadership 

Presentations 


